To promote the progressive use of Hindi in the school and to increase the interest of teachers and
staff in Hindi, this year, like in previous years, 'Hindi Pakhwada' was celebrated from September 14
to September 29. During this period, various competitions were organized to inspire and encourage
students and all teachers/staff working in the school to work in the official language, Hindi.



